
 

                                                                                

Date :  28 June 2014 

Dear All members,  

Please be informed that, as of 1
st
 August 2014, the Hong Kong Cardiac Nursing Association 

will communicate with members via email and website, including all update information, 

activities or training course applications; and membership application or renewal.  Please 

update your email address for better communication.   

For 2014 Annual General Meeting will be held on 30 July 2014 (Wednesday) at 6:15p.m. in 

Function Room, 1/F., Prudential Hotel, 222 Nathan Road, Tsim Sha Tsui, Kowloon.  All 

members are welcome.  

 

Please fill in below reply slip and return to us via FAX  8148 8005  on or before 20 July 

2014.  Thanks for your co-operation. 

 

Mr. Lai Kam Wai,  

President 

Hong Kong Cardiac Nursing Association 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Reply Slip 

To  Cardiac Nursing Association, 

1. Name:  ____________________________      Member number:   ______________  

Updated email Address:  ___________________________________________________  

2. I will / will not attend the 2014 Annual General Meeting. 

( Please delete the inappropriate one )  
 

 

__________________________ 

Signature  

Date :  

香港心臟護理學會有限公司 

Hong Kong Cardiac Nursing Association Ltd 

PO Box 9447, General Post Office Hong Kong 

email: hkcardiacnursingassociation@gmail.com   website: www.hkcna.org 
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